
 

 

 
 

Reminder: Property Tax and Tax Assistance Program Deadlines Extended 

 

COLUMBUS, Ohio – Due to the current public health emergency, the deadline to pay the second half 

of property taxes to the Franklin County Treasurer’s office has been extended from June 22 to Aug. 5.  

Anyone with questions about their property tax bill, or who would like to submit a payment, can 

contact the Franklin County Treasurer’s Office at 614-525-3438 

or Treasurer@franklincountyohio.gov. Information about property tax bills is also available on the 

Treasurer’s website, treasurer.franklincountyohio.gov.     

In addition, the deadline for seniors to apply for the Property Tax Assistance Program (PTAP) has also 

been extended to July 5. 

The PTAP provides emergency one-time property tax assistance to low-income homeowners age 60 or 

older, and is a nonprofit entity funded solely through donations. The Franklin County Auditor’s office 

has administered the program since November.  

PTAP applications are reviewed by a Board consisting of the Franklin County Auditor, Franklin 

County Treasurer, Franklin County Office on Aging, Central Ohio Area Agency on Aging, Concord 

Counseling, Clintonville CRC, Columbus Catholic Social Services, Syntero, and St. Stephens 

Community House. 

Information about the program and an application can be found on the Auditor’s office website 
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